
 

 

Coming in April 

Throughout next month, we 

will have a range of spring 

activities, arts and crafts 

and cornflake cakes for you 

all to enjoy.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week for 

March 

10th- Tyler (Y4) 

17th-Grace (Y4) 

24th- Ewan (Y5) 

 

 

 

         Well done everyone! 

 

ABC has great staff 

Heidi. (Y6) 

 

Isabella (Y1) enjoys 

playing with her friends 

and enjoys the activities. 

Welcome back to ABC Club’s newsletter.  

Over the past month the children have been busy and active playing and participating 

in various activities, staff have enjoyed watching them having so much fun together 

whilst being kind, caring and helpful to one another. Well done ABC. 

If anyone is having a clear out over the half term and has any unwanted board games 

or toys ABC would greatly appreciate them. Thanks.       

As a quick reminder can parents ensure that all children are booked into ABC so that 

sessions are paid for and so that we can determine the amount of snack required 

during the evenings.  

At the end of each month, we will be uploading a newsletter onto the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club 

and what fun things we have planned for the month ahead.   
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Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. ABC phone number- 

01744 678614 Staff are 

available to answer 7.30-

8.30am & 3.45-5.30pm. 

 Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

Throughout March the children have enjoyed dressing up and  

clowning  around having lots of fun and making staff laugh. ABC 

would like to thank Thea’s mum for the donation of dressing up 

clothes, as you can see they have already been put to good use 

and the children are really enjoying them. Thanks       

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

     The children made Mother’s Day cards this month, 

making their cards look beautiful.  Four in a Row is a 

popular game with everyone and creates great 

competition, even the ABC staff like a challenge. 
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               Top helpers this month               

 Kate (Y5) Sophia (R) Tyler (Y4) Ally (Y3) & Grace 

(Y3) 

Thanks for all your help and being kind to others       



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


